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Did the Third International Conference on Financing for Development deliver and meet
expectations? And how should the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) be financed?

  

In this blog  hosted by the United Nations Research Institute for Social Development
(UNRISD), Matthew Martin reflects on the outcomes of the Conference held in Addis Ababa last
July and its implications on the financing of the SGDs, and makes recommendations to ensure
they are efficiently financed.  

  

 1 / 1

http://www.unrisd.org/road-to-addis-martin

